From: Melluso, Christopher [mailto:Christopher.Melluso@fda. hhs.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 3:58 PM

To: Hammar, Melissa - FSIS :

Subject: RE; Meeting with FDA to discuss response to the FRER/HSUS horse slaughter petition

Melissa,

AR0002289




Please contact me if you have any questions, or I can explain in greater detail at
the meeting tomorrow,

Thanks,
Chris

From: Hammar, Melissa - FSIS [mailto:Melissa. Hammar@fsis.usda.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 11:26 AM

To: Melluso, Christopher ,
Subject: RE: Meeting with FDA to discuss response to the FRER/HSUS horse slaughter petition

Chris,

Melissa Hammar

Program Analyst
USDA/FSIS/OPPD/PID
Office: (202) 720-2096
FAX: {202) 690-0486

melissa.hammar@fsis.usda.gov
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